
 
  

  

  
May 2025  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

As the summer term approaches, I am writing to remind you that at Pool Hayes Academy, we 

are privileged to have extensive school fields where Pool Hayes Lane needs to be crossed in 

order to access them.  During PE lessons, where the school field is required, your child will 

need to safely cross the road in order to access the playing area.  Risk assessments are in place 

and pupils are regularly briefed on the safety behind crossing the road.  School fixtures take 

place down the field, where pupils after school will be able to make their way to the field to 

complete the fixture.  

  

If you have any queries regarding your child accessing our field site, please do not hesitate to 

contact me on the school number – 01902 368147.  

  

If we do not receive a response from you, we will assume that you give consent for your child 

to access the field and therefore be able to access the full PE curriculum.  

  

 

 

  

Mr L French  

Head of Physical Education  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pool Hayes Academy, Castle Drive, Willenhall, West Midlands, WV12 4QZ   
 T:   01902 368147        E:   office@poolhayes.attrust.org.uk     
W:   www.poolhayes.attrust.org.u k   

  
Pool Hayes Academy is on Instagram &  X   

       @poolhayesacad   
  Follow us to keep up to date with events  

  
and news from  our 

  academy. 
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